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August 25th, 2025

Stuart Tom, Chairman

ICC Nominating Committee
c/o John Belcik, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL35213

Dear Mr. Stuart Tom:

The Upper Great Plains Region III Chapter is pleased to support Rachel
Parrish for Direct At Large on the ICC Board of Directors. We believe that
Rachel is highly qualified to serve on the ICC Board of Directors and will be
dedicated to advancing ICC's mission of ensuring building safety.

Rachel has extensive ICC experience as Secretary and Chair of the Building
Membership Council, Secretary of the Steering Committee, Codes and
Standards Council Chair, and presenter at the 2024 Annual Conference,
supported by an MBA, a Master of Science in Engineering, and an ICC Master
Code Professional certification. Her private sector background and more than
eight years with the City of San Antonio have prepared her to effectively serve
ICC members.

Thank you for your consideration of our endorsement for Rachel Parrish

Sincerely,

?@@J%WL

chemmel, CBO
President, Upper Great Plains Region III Chapter

Cc: Rachel.Parrish@sanantonio.gov
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